OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL
GOVERNMENT AUTONOMOUS COLLEGE, ROURKELA.769004

Email. principalgacr@gmail.com Phone No. 0661-3502418
No. 563 /GACR Dt. 13‘[!2-&&3&{
NOTICE

The College will remain closed on 14.02.2024(Wednesday) on account of
observation of "SARASWATI PUJA"

The HODs/Staff of the Departments are requested to remain present and instruct
the students to come with college uniform only and observe the SARASWATI PUJA in a

disciplined manner.
Further, all must adhere to the cleanness of the Class Rooms, Campus & avoid the

Sound system and unhygienic foods as prasad/lunch during the observation.

Pripal . —
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Memo No._5 ﬁl_'i //GACR. Date. 13.03. oY
Copy to all Notice Boards/Girls' Common Room/Website/Staff Common Room Guard File/
All members of staff through Emp. Asso. WhatsApp Group/ All HODs/ All Hostels
/Principal’s file/ Section Officer/ Office Guard file for information.

Principal
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